
TOWN OF WILTON 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

Wilton Town Hall, Meeting Room B 
September 13, 2012 

 
 

 

PRESENT:  Al Nickel, Anthony Preisano, Nickolas Davatzes, Peter Gaboriault, Lee 
Wilson, Karen Keasler 

 
ABSENT:    Chris Stroup, Michael Lindberg, Shawn Marcell 
 
ALSO PRESENT:  Second Selectman Hal Clark 
 
 
 
The meeting came to order at 8:00 p.m. 
 
It was proposed to hold regular meetings on the first Thursday of each month @ 7:30 
p.m.  This will be confirmed via email by commission members not in attendance. 
 
Proposed roles – to be confirmed via email by commission members not in attendance: 
Chairman:  Mr. Peter Gaboriault 
Co-Vice Chairs:  Dr. Karen Keasler and Mr. Michael Lindberg 
 
WEDC responses were reviewed and it was agreed to focus on research and learning 
for the next few months.  Peter will reach out to Bob Nerney, Town Planner, to see if he 
can join the October meeting. 
 
An outreach committee was formed, a subset of WEDC members, to focus on reaching 
out to Wilton business owners for insights. 
 
Having no further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:40 p.m. 
 
 
Karen Keasler 
Co Vice Chair 
 


